OFFICE OF THE

Tel/Fax No. 03661-277129

EmaillD:bodolandcoeuniversity@gmail.com

Debargaon, P.O. Rangalikhata
Kokrajhar, BTC, Assam — 783370

NOTICE

In reference to the Memo No.: BU/COE/PG/EX-1,1I1&V/2022/296/1980-1987, dated:
14-12-2022, PG 3" Semester Examination Programme, 2022 (to be held in Jan’ 23), it is hereby
informed to all concerned that all PG examinations scheduled to be held on 20-01-2023
(Friday) has been deferred and rescheduled on 10-02-2023 (Friday) in view of the Gunotsav,
2023. However, timing of the examination schedule remains the same and dates of rest of the
examination also remains the same.

This is issued as per approval of the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor.

Controller of Examinations
Bodoland University

Memo No. BU/COE/PG/EX-LIII&V/2022/296/3070-3077 Dated:10-01-2023

Copy forwarded to :-
1. All Officers, BU

2. All Officers, affiliated Colleges under BU
3. AllHODs, BU

4. The P.S to Vice-Chancellor, BU

5. The P.S to Registrar, BU

6" The System Administrator, BU, with a request to upload to University website
7. Notice Board
8. Guard File

Contro t Examinations
Bodoland University.

CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONG
BODOLAND I'NYERSITY
KOKRAJHAR AvSAM ~



